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This Week is Spirit Week: 

Today is Manic Monday  

Tomorrow is Valentine’s Day, wear red or pink. Show the love!! 

Wednesday is Team T-Shirt Day  

Thursday is Hat day. Wear your favorite or silliest hat. 

Friday is Flannel Day 

 

Attention Students: 

Chaperones are not provided for after-school sporting events. Students are not allowed to stay after 

school to attend sporting events. If you wish to attend, you must go home and have a parent or guardian 

bring you back to school and stay with you during the sporting event. Students are NOT permitted to 

walk to the high school or WaWa after school. If you have questions, please come to the Main Office. 
 

Payments for the 7th Grade trip to the Liberty Science Center & Dinner Cruise are still being accepted.  
If you are planning to attend, please bring in your payment. 
 

Sign-ups for Homework Habitat must be made before 2:00 the day you plan to attend. 
 

Southern Regional Home & School Association will be sponsoring a Lip Sync Battle on Saturday, March 

11
th

 at 7:00 PM in the 9/10 Auditorium.  If you are interested in participating, please pick up a registration 

form in the Main Office.  The registration fee is $5.00 and is due by March 1
st

. 

 
National Junior Honor Society will be selling Kiss Grams during all lunches.  Send a special 
friend or teacher a Valentine.  Deliveries will be made February 14th. 
 
Calling all singers, dancers, and musicians... the meeting for students who would like to try out for 

the Middle School Variety Show is today from 2:15-3 in room A-8. Come stop by and find out all about 

it!   

If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Beirne in B-1 or Mrs. Patterson in A-8.    

 

The student store is holding its annual clothing design contest.  Every year we ask students to create a 
design for next year’s student store clothing.  Draw your design, put your name and homeroom on the 
back of your design and turn it in to Mrs. Brown or Mrs. Snyder in B-2 by February 27th.  The winners 
will have their design printed on the student store clothing! 
 
The Math Club will be meeting tomorrow at 2:15 in room A-6.  See Mrs. Browning or Mrs. Lovas if you have 

any questions. 

 

Intramurals will be held today and tomorrow. Please sign up outside C-12 if you are interested the 
morning of.  
 
 

 

 



 

 

Reminder to all students – Backpacks are not permitted in the hallways, only drawstring bags are allowed.  Cell 

phones must be turned off and put away prior to entering the building each morning. Cell phones may not be 

used during the school day unless you have specific permission from your teacher. Cell phones that are seen or 

heard during the school day will be collected and brought to the Main Office. 

 

 


